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MINUTES OF THE STUDY SESSION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF 
THE CITY OF LOS ALTOS, HELD ON TUESDAY, JULY 10, 2018, 

BEGINNING AT 5:00 P.M. AT LOS ALTOS CITY HALL, 1 NORTH SAN 
ANTONIO ROAD, LOS ALTOS, CALIFORNIA 

 
ESTABLISH QUORUM 
 
PRESENT:  Mayor Mordo, Vice Mayor Lee Eng, Councilmembers Pepper and Prochnow 
 
ABSENT:   Councilmember Bruins 
 
ITEM FOR CONSIDERATION 
 

1. Update of the Miramonte Avenue Path, Project CF-01006: Provide direction to staff regarding 
this project 

 
Public Works Director Susanna Chan introduced and presented the update with Daniel Leary 
of Bellecci & Associates. 

 
Public Comment:  The following individuals provided public comments: Los Altos residents 
Adam Powell, Mark Ivey, Shahin Fazilat, Blaine Garst, Ronn Coldiron, Jonathan Shores, Trina 
Weller, Tallis Blalack, Michele Coldiron, Jim Fenton, Viviana Bardina, Becky Sarabia, Henry 
Law, Sarah Chang, Jill Sturges, Jane Osborn, Virginia Roman, Linda Hsi, Margaret Goossens, 
Sharon Johnson, Teresa Morris, David Deatherage, Sateesh Hiremagalur, Suzanne Ambiel and 
Henry More. 

 
Direction:  Councilmembers provided direction to staff to determine if the $1,000,000 grant 
funding will still be available if the design is changed. Council then directed staff to explore re-
designing the pathway project with the following suggested design changes: 1) Embedding the 
curbed buffer between the pedestrian walkway and the bike path so it is flush between the two 
lanes and both lanes are at grade with the street; 2) Removing the designated on-street parking 
from one side of the street; 3) Removing the pedestrian walkway on the west side of the street 
or narrowing the bike path to provide enough space for vertical separation of the pedestrian 
walkway; 4) Finding alternative permeable materials for the pedestrian walkway that are more 
permanent and require less maintenance in place of the decomposed granite; 5) Suggesting 
alternative signals/beacons or designs for the pedestrian crosswalks in place of the Rectangular 
Rapid Flashing Beacons; 6) Exploring alternative traffic calming elements to enhance safety; 
and 7) Holding a public meeting noticing every home on the Miramonte Corridor before 
bringing the re-design back to the City Council. 

 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Mayor Mordo adjourned the meeting at 6:30 p.m.  
 
             ____________________________ 
 Jean Mordo, MAYOR 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Jon Maginot, CMC, CITY CLERK 
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